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Comment: The lead proposals for centralized interim storage (de facto
permanent parking lot dumps) are private initiatives (in fact,
there are no proposed federal government owned/operated
parking lot dumps). But whether PIs or government ISFs
(Interim Storage Facilities, so called), they should be free,
fully informed, and genuinely consent-based sitings, as the
Blue Ribbon Commission on America's Nuclear Future recommended
in its Final Report in January 2012. For this reason, all of
the public comments submitted to DOE during its so-called
"consent-based siting" public comment period in 2016 still
apply. The lead private initiative is by Waste Control



Specialists, LLC in Andrews County, West Texas, followed by
the Eddy-Lea [Counties] Energy Alliance in Hobbs, New Mexico
(less than 50 miles from WCS); AFCI in Loving County, TX; and
Culberson County, TX. Note that not only WCS, but also AFCI,
have close connections to President Donald J. Trump's pick for
Energy Secretary, former TX governor Rick Perry, representing
a blatant conflict of interest and ethical violation
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2017
/1/7/radioactive-waste-is-good-for-you-or-how-i-learned-to-stop
-w.html >. As of the time of this comment submission, Rick
Perry's nomination has not yet been confirmed. Comments
submitted by environmental, public interest, and other NGOs
can and should be reconsidered by DOE during this current
comment period (especially considering the fact that DOE
largely to entirely ignored these comments when it issued its
draft and final reports on defining "consent-based siting"!).
Therefore, please see and reconsider those "consent-based
siting" comments by the following groups: several sets of
comprehensive Beyond Nuclear comments, covering various
subject matter, including Environmental Justice
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/8/4/beyond-nuclears-comments-to-doe-on-so-called-consent-base
d-s.html >; Beyond Nuclear's Top 10 List
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/7/22/beyond-nuclears-top-ten-list-for-comments-to-doe-re-irrad
iat.html>, as well as its more detailed 2-page, and even more
detailed 13-page, versions of comments
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/5/18/we-do-not-consent-sample-talking-points-you-can-use-to-pr
epa.html>; Alliance for Nuclear Accountability (ANA)
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/7/21/ana-submits-comments-to-doe-on-consent-based-siting-of-ra
dio.html>; Fairewinds Energy Education
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/7/29/fairewinds-energy-education-comments-on-consent-based-nu
clea.html>; Institute for Energy and Environmental Research
(IEER)
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/7/31/ieers-comments-on-the-design-of-a-consent-based-siting-pr
oce.html>; Natural Resources Defense Council (NRDC)
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/7/29/nrdc-response-to-does-invitation-for-public-comment-to-in
for.html>; Nuclear Information and Resource Service (NIRS)
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/7/27/nirs-would-you-consent-to-nuclear-waste-tell-doe-no-to-fu
kus.html>; Public Citizen
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/7/21/public-citizen-action-alert-nuclear-dump-in-your-communit
y.html and
http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016/8
/1/public-citizens-comments-to-doe-re-consent-based-siting.html
>; and a collection of comments from groups such as SEED
Coalition, NAWO, Pilgrim Watch, and others.
<http://www.beyondnuclear.org/radioactive-waste-whatsnew/2016
/7/21/sample-comments-to-doe-on-consent-for-1159pm-eastern-su
nday.html>
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